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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions: 
Congratulations to our Strive for Five reading challenge winners: Year 1&2 (Haystacks) and 
Year 4 (Dodd) who both achieved 100%. Our Attendance Champions for last week was our 
Reception class (Catbells) who had 100% attendance. Well done everybody! 
 
Team Evie Readathon: 
A HUGE thank you to all children that got involved in the sponsored readathon last week, 
and to everyone who sponsored too. If you haven’t already done so, please could you return 
the sponsor cards and any money raised to the school office and we will let you know next 
week how much money we have managed to raise which will go towards buying a new 
Team Evie reading library for a hospital that does not yet have one.   
 
Comic Relief: 
School Council have met for Red Nose Day which is next Friday 21st March. Your child can 
make a donation to attend school in non-uniform and if they would like to, their clothing 
could have a red/party theme.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 07/03/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Ava Stephenson 

Year 1 Maisie Dryden 

Year 2 Elliott Hannah 

Year 3 Fiadh Quinn 

Year 4 Mason Basnett 

Year 5 George Davis 

Year 6 Annabelle Scott 

Wk 03/03/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 100.0% 0.0% 

Haystacks 98.46% 0.0% 

Barrow 99.05% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.83% 0.0% 

Blencathra 98.67% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 92.22% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

98.01% 0.0% 
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March KABS lottery winners: 
Congratulations to our March winners: 

• £50 Louise Basnett 

• £30 Peter Dodd 

• £20 H & M Anderson 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 17th March – 1.30 – 6pm Year 1-6 Face-to-face parents evening 
appointments  

• Tuesday 18th March – 3.30-5.30pm Year 1-6 Virtual parents evening appointments 

• Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day (Plans to be confirmed) 

• Friday 28th March – School Council Healthy Tuckshop 

• Tuesday 1st April – 9.30-10.30am Easter service in Christ Church   All welcome! 

• Thursday 3rd April – 3-4pm KABS Easter Fayre 

• Friday 4th April - 3.20pm End of term 

• Tuesday 22nd April - 8.45am Return to school for start of summer term 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


